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TEXAS EASTERN UNIVERSITY

3900 UNIVERSITY BOULEVARD » TYLER, TEXAS 75701 « 214/566-1471

October 24, 1978

VICE PRESIDENT
FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

TO: Dr. To;/yﬂrns, Dean of Student Life

FROM: Donald’ W. Whisenhunt <Q’u«4ak¢»-**€a~*4él’*”

Vice President for Academic Affairs

SUBJECT: Proposed Student Organization, The T.E.U. Soccer Club
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I have reviewed the petition for the proposed student organization,
The T.E.U. Soccer Club., Based upon the purposes described in the
petition and the fact that the procedures for new organizations

as specified in the Student Handbook have been fulfilled, I

hereby grant tentative administrative approval for the organization.

I trust that you and Mr. Bibeau will continue to work with the
organization so that the constitution will be submitted within
the time specified in the handbook.

I am very pleased to see this kind of professional activity
developing on the part of students. Thank you for your efforts
in this behalf.
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